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  Mastering Microsoft Exchange Server 2016 Clifton Leonard,Brian
Svidergol,Byron Wright,Vladimir Meloski,2016-09-19 A bestselling Exchange
Server guide, updated for the 2016 release Mastering Microsoft Exchange
Server 2016 is the gold-standard reference for system administrators and
first-time users alike. Fully updated to align with the latest release, this
expert-led guide provides comprehensive coverage and easy-to-follow tutorials
for all aspects of Exchange Server installation, configuration, and
management. Whether you're migrating from an earlier version or installing
Exchange Server for the first time, this book gives you quick access to the
answers you need. Step-by-step instructions walk you through planning and
design, installation, administration and management, maintenance, and more,
so you can get up to speed quickly and get back to work. With a focus on the
hands-on details, the Microsoft Certified Masters author team provides
practical insight and invaluable guidance on every aspect of Exchange Server
2016, from mastering the basics to leveraging new features. Microsoft
Exchange allows access to e-mail, voicemail, and calendars at any time, from
almost any device. The 2016 release is designed specifically to appeal to
enterprises; if you've been tasked with the implementation, this guide has
the information you need. Get up to speed with the latest changes and
features Understand server configurations, requirements, installation, and
migration Manage mailboxes, groups, connectivity, and the client access
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server Troubleshoot common issues efficiently and effectively Exchange Server
2016 shifts even more control to the user, freeing administrators to perform
more critical tasks. Beefed-up architecture and more centralized functions
have eased configuration and upgrades, and a robust cloud implementation is
expected to draw enterprises sooner rather than later. Systems administrators
need to become familiar with the latest changes, and Mastering Microsoft
Exchange Server 2016 is the ultimate reference and tutorial.
  Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Unleashed Rand Morimoto,Andrew
Abbate,Michael Noel,Chris Amaris,Mark Weinhardt,2007-01-23 This is the
ultimate guide to the design, migration, implementation, administration,
management, and support of an Exchange Server 2007 environment. The
recommendations, tips, and tricks covered are based on more than two years of
early adopter implementations of Exchange 2007. The authors highlight the
features and functions that organizations both large and small have found to
be the important components in Exchange 2007, including the new Outlook Web
Access mail, functions that better support mobile devices, server-to-server
mailbox replication for better data recovery, and integrated voicemail
unified messaging. Detailed information on how to… Plan your implementation
and migration to Exchange 2007 Confirm that your architecture of Exchange
2007 meets best practices Build a lab environment to test that your
migration, implementation, and support processes are valid Implement Cluster
Continuous Replication for effective disaster recovery of a failed Exchange
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server or site Integrate Exchange 2007 Unified Messaging into an existing
telephony environment Optimize Exchange 2007 for a scalable enterprise
environment Administer and support Exchange on an ongoing basis
  Pro LCS Rui Maximo,Andrew Edney,2007-12-17 Live Communications Server (LCS)
is a recent release in Microsoft’s core server suite that enables unified
communications across an office through a variety of devices, including
phones, web conferences, and the Internet. This book provides straightforward
technical information that only those with detailed knowledge of the problems
customers have experienced in deploying and managing Live Communications
Server can provide. The book is practical, guided, and comprehensive. It is
written by a freelance LCS expert and a Microsoft product manager on the LCS
team.
  Microsoft Exchange Server Training Kay Unkroth,1998 Providing an
introduction to the core technologies of Microsoft Exchange Server, this book
shows how to implement and administer Microsoft Exchange in a single-site or
multiple-site environment. The kit covers installing and configuring the
Microsoft Outlook desktop information manager client. Cover Title
  Node.js in Practice Marc Harter,Alex Young,2014-12-03 Summary Node.js in
Practice is a collection of fully tested examples that offer solutions to the
common and not-so-common issues you face when you roll out Node. You'll dig
into important topics like the ins and outs of event-based programming, how
and why to use closures, how to structure applications to take advantage of
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end-to-end JavaScript apps, and more. Purchase of the print book includes a
free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About
the Book You've decided to use Node.js for your next project and you need the
skills to implement Node in production. It would be great to have Node
experts Alex Young and Marc Harter at your side to help you tackle those day-
to-day challenges. With this book, you can! Node.js in Practice is a
collection of 115 thoroughly tested examples and instantly useful techniques
guaranteed to make any Node application go more smoothly. Following a common-
sense Problem/Solution format, these experience-fueled techniques cover
important topics like event-based programming, streams, integrating external
applications, and deployment. The abundantly annotated code makes the
examples easy to follow, and techniques are organized into logical clusters,
so it's a snap to find what you're looking for. Written for readers who have
a practical knowledge of JavaScript and the basics of Node.js. What's Inside
Common usage examples, from basic to advanced Designing and writing modules
Testing and debugging Node apps Integrating Node into existing systems About
the Authors Alex Young is a seasoned JavaScript developer who blogs regularly
at DailyJS. Marc Harter works daily on large-scale projects including high-
availability real-time applications, streaming interfaces, and other data-
intensive systems. Table of Contents PART 1 NODE FUNDAMENTALS Getting started
Globals: Node's environment Buffers: Working with bits, bytes, and encodings
Events: Mastering EventEmitter and beyond Streams: Node's most powerful and
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misunderstood feature File system: Synchronous and asynchronous approaches
Networking: Node's true Hello, World Child processes: Integrating external
applications with Node PART 2 REAL-WORLD RECIPES The Web: Build leaner and
meaner web applications Tests: The key to confident code Debugging: Designing
for introspection and resolving issues Node in production: Deploying
applications safely PART 3 WRITING MODULES Writing modules: Mastering what
Node is all about
  Exchange Server 5.5 and Outlook Complete ,2000 This inclusive volume covers
both the server and client application, offer the most complete information
available for these programs targeted toward Outlook users, power users, and
developers; network administrator; and Exchange administrators.
  Microsoft Exchange Server 2016 Administration Guide Van Biljon
Edward,2020-09-03 Discover and work with the new features in Microsoft
Exchange Server 2016 Key Features a- Deploy Exchange 2016 in a new
environment or coexisting environment with a legacy version of Exchange. a-
Learn how to migrate your environment from Exchange 2010 or 2013 to Exchange
2016. a- Get familiar with Failover Cluster Manager as well as creating and
managing Database Availability Groups (DAG). a- Learn how to migrate unified
messaging using Microsoft's guidelines. Description This book is a handy
guide on how you can use the features of Microsoft Exchange Server 2016. It
begins with sharing the new features of Exchange 2016 and compares it with
the previous versions. This book will help you install Exchange 2016 and give
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you an in-depth understanding of how to configure its server end-to-end to
ensure its fully operational. You will then go through the client
connectivity protocols by configuring each one of them. Later you will learn
how to view, create, and configure Databases and Database Availability
Groups. Next, you will perform migrations of Unified Messaging and also
mailbox migrations in different ways in Exchange 2016. Lastly, you will work
with the new commands of Exchange Management Shell and Exchange Admin Center.
Towards the end, you will go through the common issues in Exchange 2016 and
learn how to fix them. What will you learn a- Learn how to configure all the
Client connectivity protocols. View, Create and Configure Database and
Database Availability Group. a- Create Public folders and Migrating Public
folders from earlier versions of Microsoft Exchange. a- Understand the
working of Exchange Management Shell and Exchange Admin Center. a-
Troubleshoot some common issues in Exchange 2016. Who this book is for This
book is for anyone interested in or using Microsoft Exchange 2016. It is also
for professionals who have been using Microsoft Exchange 2013 and would like
to get familiar with the new features of Exchange 2016. Table of Contents 1.
Introduction to Exchange 2016 2. Installation of Exchange 2016 3. Post
Configuration 4. Post Configuration Continued 5. Client Connectivity 6.
Databases and Database Availability Groups 7. Public Folders 8. Unified
Messaging 9. Migrations 10. Exchange Management Shell vs. EAC 11.
Troubleshooting common issues About the Author Edward van Biljon is an
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Experienced Messaging Specialist with a demonstrated history of working in
the information technology and services industry. He is a four-time Office
Apps & Services MVP with 18 years of experience in Exchange. Edward is also a
Microsoft Certified Trainer and spends a lot of time teaching Exchange and
other technologies like Azure and Office 365. Edward is a passionate blogger
and creates videos and articles on how to do things in Exchange or how to fix
a problem in Exchange. You can also find him on the TechNet Forums, assisting
people that require help with their Exchange environment. Your Blog links:
https://collaborationpro.com https://everything-powershell.com Your LinkedIn
Profile:https://www.linkedin.com/in/edward-van-biljon-75946840
  Exchange 2000 Server on Site Göran Husman,2001 Exchange 2000 Server On Site
is a complete reference to planning, deploying, configuring, and
troubleshooting Exchange 2000 in any size organization. The book includes
step-by-step instructions for important configurations. It focuses on SMTP
and helps administrators understand how it works in Exchange. The book is
helpful for administrators, IT managers, and consultants considering
implementation and shows how to migrate from Exchange 5.x to Exchange 2000.
It has detailed information and illustrations of how Exchange 2000 works and
explains the relationship between Windows 2000 and Exchange 2000.
  Mastering Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Barry Gerber,Jim McBee,2007-05-07
With this comprehensive guide, you’ll find out how to effectively install,
configure, and manage Microsoft’s powerful messaging and collaboration
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server, Exchange Server 2007. From reducing the amount of spam your company
receives to ensuring you have the right disaster recovery strategy, authors
Barry Gerber and Jim McBee share their extensive real-world experience as
they walk you step-by-step through each process. You’ll learn the essential
techniques for planning and design, deployment, administration, maintenance,
and troubleshooting.
  Linux Email Magnus Bäck,2005 This book gives you just what you need to know
to set up and maintain an email server. It covers setting up the server and
the mailserver, as well as extras such as spam and virus protection, and web
based email. Written by professional Linux administrators the book is aimed
at technically confident users and new and part-time system administrators.
The emphasis is on simple, practical and reliable guidance. This book aimed
at 'unofficial' sysadmins in small businesses, who want to set up a Linux-
based email server without spending a lot of time becoming expert in the
individual applications.
  Microsoft Exchange Server Survival Guide Greg Todd,1996-01-01 Useful to
anyone running a Windows NT Server or planning an NT Server with Exchange,
this book includes everything needed to set up and maintain an Exchange
Server and explains how to network with other applications such as
BackOffice.
  Pro Exchange Server 2013 Administration Jaap Wesselius,2013-05-14 Pro
Exchange Server 2013 Administration is your best-in-class companion for
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gaining a deep, thorough understanding of Microsoft’s powerful enterprise
collaboration and communications server. Author Jaap Wesselius is at your
side as you administer every facet of Exchange Server 2013, revealing tips,
tricks, and little known facts that will make your administration life
simpler and more effective. Along with revealing what’s new in Exchange
Server 2013, this well-paced, deeply engaging tutorial provides detailed
deployment guidance, for upgraders and migrators as well as for organizations
entirely new to the Exchange platform. The book details how all of the major
Exchange components fit together, from SMTP messages to all kinds of clients.
It also provides in-depth configuration examples with an eye toward creating
scalable, reliable, and secure installations. Additionally, this guide covers
the tools and techniques for monitoring an Exchange environment and
troubleshooting when things go wrong. With Pro Exchange Server 2013
Administration, you will: • Learn how to install Exchange Server fresh or
upgrade from a previous version • Get a comprehensive understanding of
Exchange, with thorough coverage of Mailbox server and Client Access server •
Understand the tools and techniques for configuring and managing your
Exchange deployment to ensure scalability, reliability, efficiency and
security • Learn how to monitor your deployment and prepare for any problems
and how to troubleshoot any problems that do arise
  Microsoft® Exchange 2000 Server Hosting Series Microsoft
Corporation,2002-07-24 The Exchange 2000 Server Hosting series was created to
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help network managers, system integrators, and consultants involved in
planning and deploying hosted Exchange 2000 implementations. This volume,
Deployment, builds on that information and includes the step-by-step
procedures required to implement this design. The companion volume, Planning,
describes the tasks and decisions that must be completed to develop a
framework suitable for hosting a large number of customers and users in a
shared forest environment. While this guide is primarily focused on the
Application Service Provider hosting their customers' messaging
infrastructures, the issues and concepts discussed here can be used by any
organization to provide access to the full range of Exchange 2000 Server
facilities across a public network. This book covers the following topics:
Configuring routers and switches Implementing Active Directory for hosting
Installing the back-end servers Deploying ISA server Installing the front-end
servers Implementing Domain Name Service for hosting Adding organizations and
users The companion CD-Rom contains scripts and executable code. To run the
scripts included on this CD, you will need Microsoft Internet Security and
Acceleration Server 2000. Book Content: Introduction Configuring routers &
switches Implementing active directory for hosting Installing the back-end
servers Deploying ISA Server Installing the front-end servers Implementing
domain name service for hosting Adding organizations & users CD contains
group policy templates A Note Regarding the CD or DVD The print version of
this book ships with a CD or DVD. For those customers purchasing one of the
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digital formats in which this book is available, we are pleased to offer the
CD/DVD content as a free download via O'Reilly Media's Digital Distribution
services. To download this content, please visit O'Reilly's web site, search
for the title of this book to find its catalog page, and click on the link
below the cover image (Examples, Companion Content, or Practice Files). Note
that while we provide as much of the media content as we are able via free
download, we are sometimes limited by licensing restrictions. Please direct
any questions or concerns to booktech@oreilly.com.
  Business Continuity and Disaster Recovery for InfoSec Managers John
Rittinghouse, PhD, CISM,James F. Ransome, PhD, CISM, CISSP,2011-04-08 Every
year, nearly one in five businesses suffers a major disruption to its data or
voice networks or communications systems. Since 9/11 it has become
increasingly important for companies to implement a plan for disaster
recovery. This comprehensive book addresses the operational and day-to-day
security management requirements of business stability and disaster recovery
planning specifically tailored for the needs and requirements of an
Information Security Officer. This book has been written by battle tested
security consultants who have based all the material, processes and problem-
solving on real-world planning and recovery events in enterprise environments
world wide. John has over 25 years experience in the IT and security sector.
He is an often sought management consultant for large enterprise and is
currently a member of the Federal Communication Commission's Homeland
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Security Network Reliability and Interoperability Council Focus Group on
Cybersecurity, working in the Voice over Internet Protocol workgroup. James
has over 30 years experience in security operations and technology assessment
as a corporate security executive and positions within the intelligence, DoD,
and federal law enforcement communities. He has a Ph.D. in information
systems specializing in information security and is a member of Upsilon Pi
Epsilon (UPE), the International Honor Society for the Computing and
Information Disciplines. He is currently an Independent Consultant. ·
Provides critical strategies for maintaining basic business functions when
and if systems are shut down · Establishes up to date methods and techniques
for maintaining second site back up and recovery · Gives managers viable and
efficient processes that meet new government rules for saving and protecting
data in the event of disasters
  Physical Security for IT Michael Erbschloe,2004-12-04 The physical security
of IT, network, and telecommunications assets is equally as important as
cyber security. We justifiably fear the hacker, the virus writer and the
cyber terrorist. But the disgruntled employee, the thief, the vandal, the
corporate foe, and yes, the terrorist can easily cripple an organization by
doing physical damage to IT assets. In many cases such damage can be far more
difficult to recover from than a hack attack or malicious code incident. It
does little good to have great computer security if wiring closets are easily
accessible or individuals can readily walk into an office and sit down at a
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computer and gain access to systems and applications. Even though the skill
level required to hack systems and write viruses is becoming widespread, the
skill required to wield an ax, hammer, or fire hose and do thousands of
dollars in damage is even more common. Although many books cover computer
security from one perspective or another, they do not thoroughly address
physical security. This book shows organizations how to design and implement
physical security plans. It provides practical, easy-to-understand and
readily usable advice to help organizations to improve physical security for
IT, network, and telecommunications assets. * Expert advice on identifying
physical security needs * Guidance on how to design and implement security
plans to prevent the physical destruction of, or tampering with computers,
network equipment, and telecommunications systems * Explanation of the
processes for establishing a physical IT security function * Step-by-step
instructions on how to accomplish physical security objectives *
Illustrations of the major elements of a physical IT security plan * Specific
guidance on how to develop and document physical security methods and
procedures
  HP NonStop Server Security XYPRO Technology Corp,2003-10-17 Since the last
publication of the Ernst and Young book on Tandem security in the early 90's,
there has been no such book on the subject. We've taken on the task of
supplying a new Handbook whose content provides current, generic information
about securing HP NonStop servers. Emphasis is placed on explaining security
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risks and best practices relevant to NonStop environments, and how to deploy
native security tools (Guardian and Safeguard). All third party vendors who
supply security solutions relevant to NonStop servers are listed, along with
contact information for each vendor. The Handbook is a source for critical
information to NonStop professionals and NonStop security administrators in
particular. However, it is written in such a way as to also be extremely
useful to readers new to the NonStop platform and to information security.
This handbook familiarizes auditors and those responsible for security
configuration and monitoring with the aspects of the HP NonStop server
operating system that make the NonStop Server unique, the security risks
these aspects create, and the best ways to mitigate these risks. · Addresses
the lack of security standards for the NonStop server · Provides information
robust enough to train more security-knowledgeable staff · The ideal
accompaniment to any new HP NonStop system
  Wireless Operational Security John Rittinghouse, PhD, CISM,James F.
Ransome, PhD, CISM, CISSP,2004-05-01 This comprehensive wireless network book
addresses the operational and day-to-day security management requirements of
21st century companies. Wireless networks can easily be reconfigured, are
very mobile, allow for potentially nonstop exposure, and require the level of
security be scrutinized even more than for wired networks. This includes
inherent security flaws in various wireless architectures that result in
additional risks to otherwise secure converged wired networks. An even worse
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scenario is one where an insecure wireless network is connected to a weakly
secured or insecure wired network and the wireless subnet is not separated
from the wired subnet. There are approximately a dozen popular books that
cover components of the architecture, design, theory, issues, challenges, and
recommended policies for wireless security, none of which address them in a
practical, operationally-oriented and comprehensive way. Wireless Operational
Security bridges this gap. *Presents a new WISDOM model for Wireless Security
Infrastructures *Acts as a critical guide to implementing Converged Networks
wired/wireless with all necessary security considerations *Rittinghouse's
Cybersecurity Operations Handbook is the only security book recommended by
the FCC
  Cybersecurity Operations Handbook John Rittinghouse, PhD, CISM,William M.
Hancock, PhD, CISSP, CISM,2003-10-02 Cybersecurity Operations Handbook is the
first book for daily operations teams who install, operate and maintain a
range of security technologies to protect corporate infrastructure. Written
by experts in security operations, this book provides extensive guidance on
almost all aspects of daily operational security, asset protection, integrity
management, availability methodology, incident response and other issues that
operational teams need to know to properly run security products and services
in a live environment. Provides a master document on Mandatory FCC Best
Practices and complete coverage of all critical operational procedures for
meeting Homeland Security requirements. · First book written for daily
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operations teams · Guidance on almost all aspects of daily operational
security, asset protection, integrity management · Critical information for
compliance with Homeland Security
  Implementing Homeland Security for Enterprise IT Michael Erbschloe,2004
This book shows what IT in organizations need to accomplish to implement The
National Strategy for the Physical Protection of Critical Infrastructures and
Key Assets and The National Strategy to Secure Cyberspace which were
developed by the Department of Homeland Security after the terrorist attacks
of September 2001. The September 11, 2001, attacks illustrated the immense
vulnerability to terrorist threats. Since then there have been considerable
efforts to develop plans and methods to protect critical infrastructures and
key assets. The government at all levels, private sector organizations, as
well as concerned citizens have begun to establish partnerships and to
develop action plans. But there are many questions yet to be answered about
what organizations should actual do to protect their assets and their people
while participating in national efforts to improve security. This book
provides practical steps that IT managers in all organizations and sectors
can take to move security from the planning process into practice. *A one-
minute manager approach to issuesp provides background and explanations in
all areas *Step-by-step instructions on how to accomplish objectives guide
readers through processes *Easy to implement advice allows readers to take
quick action
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  Disaster Recovery, Crisis Response, and Business Continuity Jamie
Watters,Janet Watters,2014-02-28 You're in charge of IT, facilities, or core
operations for your organization when a hurricane or a fast-moving wildfire
hits. What do you do? Simple. You follow your business continuity/disaster
recovery plan. If you've prepared in advance, your operation or your company
can continue to conduct business while competitors stumble and fall. Even if
your building goes up in smoke, or the power is out for ten days, or cyber
warriors cripple your IT systems, you know you will survive. But only if you
have a plan. You don't have one? Then Disaster Recovery, Crisis Response, and
Business Continuity: A Management Desk Reference, which explains the
principles of business continuity and disaster recovery in plain English,
might be the most important book you'll read in years. Business continuity is
a necessity for all businesses as emerging regulations, best practices, and
customer expectations force organizations to develop and put into place
business continuity plans, resilience features, incident-management
processes, and recovery strategies. In larger organizations, responsibility
for business continuity falls to specialist practitioners dedicated to
continuity and the related disciplines of crisis management and IT service
continuity. In smaller or less mature organizations, it can fall to almost
anyone to prepare contingency plans, ensure that the critical infrastructure
and systems are protected, and give the organization the greatest chance to
survive events that can--and do--bankrupt businesses. A practical how-to
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guide, this book explains exactly what you need to do to set up and run a
successful business continuity program. Written by an experienced consultant
with 25 years industry experience in disaster recovery and business
continuity, it contains tools and techniques to make business continuity,
crisis management, and IT service continuity much easier. If you need to
prepare plans and test and maintain them, then this book is written for you.
You will learn: How to complete a business impact assessment. How to write
plans that are easy to implement in a disaster. How to test so that you know
your plans will work. How to make sure that your suppliers won't fail you in
a disaster. How to meet customer, audit, and regulatory expectations.
Disaster Recovery, Crisis Response, and Business Continuity: A Management
Desk Reference will provide the tools, techniques, and templates that will
make your life easier, give you peace of mind, and turn you into a local hero
when disaster strikes.
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